MK 161843

Wendy Strangeway _

From: Rona Charles

Sent: 14 February 2017 12:07

To: Mark Hill

Cc: Adam Key Planning

Subject: RE: Correspondence from Robert Staniland - 0212 re: Bats PSMP
Mark

I'm happy that Robert’s letter satisfies our concerns. | would however recommend that some or all of the
proposed bat boxes are put in place as soon as possible.

Rona Charles
Ecologist

Conservation Department

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate

Helmsley, York Y062 5BP

Tel: 01439 772700
r.charles@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Please note: | normally don't work on Mondays






